
Summer Camp Sponsorship Endorsement 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce our annual Summer Camp, which offers a fantastic opportunity for 

children to explore, learn, and create lasting memories. This year, we are introducing a 

sponsorship program designed to support families in need, ensuring every child has the chance to 

partake in this enriching experience. 

We invite you to consider endorsing our sponsorship program by sharing it within your 

community and with local businesses. Your support will help provide scholarships for deserving 

children, allowing them to enjoy all the activities our camp has to offer. 

As a parent, your endorsement can make a significant difference. We would be grateful if you 

could help spread the word and encourage potential sponsors to contribute to this worthy cause. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a wonderful summer! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Summer Camp Name] 

[Contact Information] 


